
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

February 2024 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere 
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Internal Activities 

 
Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take 

place every morning and afternoon…  

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved 

one have any particular interest then please speak with 

Louise & Concetta. 
 

 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

2nd – Sue 

10th -Janet 

16th – Norma W 

19th Betty 

20th – Norma G 

27 – Pamela D 

28th – Angela 

 

 

Quote of the Month 
 

“In dementia, the heart remembers what the mind 

forgets”. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Getting to know our staff. 
Employees of the month 

 

             Sharon  A                         Sharon R 

                                                  
 

                                                             

Sharon R is always conscientious and goes above and 

beyond in her role as senior carer, Sharon is a vital 

part of our team at Hillbeck and always on hand to 

support her colleagues! 

Sharon A is always hard working and does a 

wonderful job ensuring everything runs smoothly in 

her head of housekeeping role! 

  

 

Thank you both. 

 



 
 

Also, we would like to congratulate our senior carer 

Hayley on  passing her NVQ, well done Hayley! 

 

                     
 

 

                 Hillbeck News 
 

Firstly, we would like to welcome, our new residents Pam, 

Iris and Joyce, we hope you all settle in well. 

 

 

We would also like to welcome new staff members Jack and 

Lisa who are our new dining room assistants and Monique 

who joined our housekeeping team. 

 

 

During January we celebrated Burns night and all things 

Scottish! We listened to lots of Scottish music, took part in 

a quiz all about Scotland and even read poetry by Robert 

Burns! 

 



 
 

 

 

We enjoyed a lovely performance from Keely Turner who we 

hadn’t seen for a while, Keely is always so cheerful and 

really engages with our residents, we look forward to seeing 

you again soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a visit from Andrew the Barber during January. Our 

gents always enjoy a haircut and a natter with Andrew! 

Andrew offers a namaste barbering experience. More 

information on Andrew’s role is displayed on our notice 

board! 

 

 

You may have seen work being carried out recently here at 

Hillbeck we always try to maintain a high standard, so we 

have had plastering done, new handrails, new carpets and 

spotlights fitted, and the decorators have been busy 

freshening up some of the corridors! 

  

 

Coming up in February 

Chinese New Year on 10th 

Elisha 2.30pm/ Valentine ’s Day on 14th 

 

  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

         
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

          
                                             

 

          
                            

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 



 
 

                       
 
 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 



 
 

Kevin & Amanda’s door is always open for you should 

you have any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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